
 

 
April 7, 2025 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
 
On behalf of the City of Billings, I am pleased to offer my full 
support for the election of our Building Official, Jessica Fust, to 
the International Code Council (ICC) Board of Directors. 
 
Jessica’s extensive experience and unwavering dedication make 
her an outstanding candidate for the ICC Board of Directors. Her 
leadership and knowledge will undoubtedly contribute to the 
continued success and advancement of the organization. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Iffland 
Assistant City Administrator 
 


